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From Our Administrator

   From Our Prelate
Lots of people are in the healing mode:

Long-time member and past governor Tim Madden fell but didn't do any serious damage and is 
getting along OK. 

Andy Anderson also fell and has a small fracture in his tibia. Sarah is doing all she can to try to 
keep him from climbing more ladders.

Dale and Donna Riggs are both home and doing fine. They were even seen at the Lodge 
enjoying Christmas In October. 

Mike Rubalcaba had surgery to remove an infected toe and also to repair a hernia. He  is home 
recovering and doing well. 

My wife Jeanette had a small growth removed from the side of her tongue. The good news is 
no cancer and she is healing rapidly.

Best wishes to all for a complete and speedy recovery. If you know of anyone else who is ailing, 
please let me know at Prelate1713@cox.net.  Have a Happy & Joyous Holiday Season.

Fraternally,
 JP Shelton

Greetings, holiday times are here we just had our Children's 
Halloween Party, all the kids had a wonderful time. I'd like to 
thank Stephanie, Annie, Jennie, and Allison for stepping up and 
getting this done. If I forgot anyone, I do apologize. We're 
doing pretty good, overall, as a Lodge, still looking for more 
volunteers and bartenders.

 We will be having a TIPS Class by JP in the future. It will 
be posted in the Bulletin. Keep your eyes open for future 
events.  If you would like to sign up to do anything, speak to 
me, Jimmy Welch or Stephanie Archer. 

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving and stay safe.  We look 
forward to seeing you down here soon.

Ron Woods
Administrator

mailto:Prelate1713@cox.net
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WOTM 2267
Officers

Sr. Regent
Stephanie Archer

Jr. Grad. Regent
Lori Rubalcaba

Jr. Regent
Janie Godsil

Secretary/Treas.
Vacant

Recorder
Chris Welch

Submit articles
& Newsletter

Suggestions to:
Barbara Minich
619-200-9156

barbara.minich@yahoo.com

The Calendar Meeting is on the 
3rd Thursday of each Month

ARTICLES ARE DUE ON 
THAT DAY

If possible, please submit them 
to me by e-mail.

Thanks!  – Barbara

Please Help Fill In The White Board
It's in the hallway between the kitchen and the restrooms.

We always like to see new faces volunteering in the kitchen and 
anywhere else in the Lodge!

If you would like to cook for one of our regular meals, please sign up!

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge 1713
Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

9062 Memory Lane, Spring Valley, CA 91977
Office: 619-463-4672  Social Quarters:619-463-6444

LOOM 1713
Officers

Governor
Jimmy Welch

Jr. Governor
Terrance Kindred

Prelate
JP Shelton

Treasurer
Al Heavener

Jr. Past Gov, 
Bob Godsil

Administrator 
Ron Woods

Trustees
1yr: Aaron Zuniga

Sergeant at Arms
Jon Minich

 SPECIAL OCCASIONS
For

COLLEGE OF REGENTS & VETERANS

November 1st  is College of Regents night, honoring 
new Collegian Joyce Moreno and Tassel change 
for Mickey Walter.   Pot Luck Dinner is at 6:00, 
meeting at 7:00.  Collegians please be in Regalia.  
Looking forward to seeing you.

The  College of Regents Committee will be 
Honoring our Veterans on November 11th  with 
a special Pot Roast dinner.   Dinner includes potatoes, 
carrots, rolls  and dessert.   Just show your proof of 
service (ID card, discharge papers, ribbons or medals) 
and get your meal at half price, $4.50.  There will be 
some  fun for the evening  also.  We will have a silent 
auction, tickets selling at six for only five bucks!  There 
will be  Military Trivia contest with special prizes for 
our winners.

So  come on out to the Lodge for a great 
dinner, some fun and maybe hear a few “war Stories” 
from our distinguished Vets!

      Jeanette Shelton, Higher Degree Chairman
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Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

From Our Senior Regent

From Our Jr. Regent
Chris is having serious back issues and may have to have surgery.  Let's all 

keep her in our prayers.  Please, if you or anyone you know is ill, injured or in some 
distress, contact me or any WOTM Officer.  If we don't know we can't help.

Have a Happy and Blessed Thanksgiving,
Janie Godsil, Jr Regent, and acting Chaplin 

Our Christmas in October was a very nice evening.   I want to 
extend a huge thank you to Stephanie Polston.  She and her committee 
did a fantastic job putting the dinner together.  Thank you to all the 
women that donated the food and raffle prizes for the dinner, prepared 
and served the food, and showed up to support Mooseheart and 
Moosehaven.  The food was delicious as always. If you were not 
there, you missed out!!  We had our kids Halloween Party on October 
22.  Allison Hudson and her committee did an amazing job planning 
the food and activities for the kids. So, I want to extend another huge 
thank you to Allison and her Committee for a job well done.

Please take a look at your calendar – we have a lot of events coming up starting with 
College of Regents night on November 1st    at 7pm.  Please plan to join us for dinner at six 
and College meeting at 7.
 

The holidays are fast approaching and we will be busy at the Lodge.  If you are 
interested in helping out contact me or any Board member and we will put you to work.  With 
that being said, please be safe out there. A lot of holiday parties and events will be taking place 
over the next couple of months and there will be more people on the streets and sidewalks.  
Please do not drink and drive and put your phone away when driving.   If you need to make a 
call or send a text, please pull off of the road or wait until you get to where you are going.  
Remember - ONE TEXT OR CALL CAN WRECK IT ALL!!!!!!!

Happy Thanksgiving!!

Stephanie Archer
Sr Regent
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Rosemary Sloan – 11/02

Nancy Johnson – 11/08

Diana Brokiewicz – 11/10

Valerie Smith – 11/10

Lori Hrinewski – 11/11

Megan Boatwright – 11/12

Rachael Bentley – 11/16

Kelly Anderson – 11/21

Julia Aguilar – 11/12

Deborah Berry – 11/27

Domminique Guajardo- 11/27

Toni Perez – 11/28

Andy Anderson – 11/02

Emil Kotik – 11/03

Jim Mc Innes – 11/03

Ernie Garcia – 11/09

William White – 11/09

Bill Babcock – 11/13

Jack Udell – 11/18

Raymond Madden Jr. –11/19 

Jose Garcia – 11/29

Donald Drake – 11/22

Thomas Brown – 11/24

Cameron Green – 11/08

James Hofius – 11/02

Darryl Sheppard – 11/16
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Upcoming Events...

NON PROFIT
ORGANIZATION

U.S. POSTAGE PAID
EL CAJON, CA
PERMIT #250

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Address service requested

Rev C

––––––

● Nov  1- College of Regents Night, Honoring Joyce and Mickey
● Nov 11 – Pot Roast Dinner, Veterans half price.
● Nov 4, 11, 18, 25 – 4 Great Friday Night Dinners 6:00 pm
● Nov 7, 14, 21, 28 
● Nov 17 – Family Night, Movies, Food and Fun
● Nov 19, 20 – Rummage Sale 
● Nov 20 – District Meeting – San Diego Lodge 508
● Nov 24 –  Have a Happy and Safe Thanksgiving
●

● Holiday Boutique - No date set yet
● Food Drive For Needy Families – Coming very soon 
(Check those dates on your cans and other 
containers.)

● Dec 10 Christmas Parties--Kids/Adults Times TBA

● Updates are listed mid-month on our website: www.moose1713.org as dates and times 
become known.
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